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A MESSAGE FROM THE HONOURABLE RAYMOND CHO 
MINISTER FOR SENIORS AND ACCESSIBILITY 

 
Official Opening – Seniors Fair 

County of Haliburton Seniors Active Living Centre 
 

As Minister for Seniors and Accessibility, I am delighted to extend my congratulations 
and warmest greetings to everyone attending today’s Official Opening and Seniors 
Fair for the new County of Haliburton Seniors Active Living Centre.  
 
I am thrilled to welcome the County of Haliburton community to our growing family of 
Seniors Active Living Centres in Ontario. We know that social isolation is public 
enemy #1 for seniors, and initiatives like the new centre in Haliburton help to 
encourage active living and enable greater participation in community life. 
 
Seniors in Ontario have made enormous contributions to our province by working to 
build, strengthen and enrich our communities. That’s why our government continues 
to provide support through the expansion of our Seniors Active Living Centres 
program to more communities. Healthy aging means helping more seniors stay 
engaged and socially connected across the province. 
 
I would also like to acknowledge the hard work and dedication of the County of 
Haliburton community in making the new Seniors Active Living Centre a reality. 
Innovative community involvement is crucial to enabling seniors to age with the 
dignity, respect and compassion necessary to live safe and healthy lives. 
 
Thank you to all those involved in organizing today’s Official Opening and Seniors Fair 
and to all the volunteers and participants. I look forward to watching the new County 
of Haliburton centre develop and thrive in the years to come. 
 
Once again, my heart-felt congratulations and best wishes for a wonderful opening 
event. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Honourable Raymond Cho 
Minister for Seniors and Accessibility 


